Vashon Climate Action Group

I’m Virginia Lohr, with the Vashon Climate Action Group. I support the comments of Amanda
Goodin with Earthjustice about a robust climate test. it's important that the rules developed as a
result of this rulemaking that you're working on right now put us on a path of rapid progress toward
a survivable future. Amanda's climate test gets at what I believe is really behind the governor's
directive in the direction that we clearly need to go. I also appreciate comments from Dan Kirshner
of Natural Gas Association on the use of credible sources. That many government agencies are
credible sources. But simply being a government agency does not mean that the agency is credible.
So, one test that I think we must not forget about whether in agency is credible or not is whether it
is using current scientific data, as specified also in the Governor’s Directive. Agencies that accept
out of date science are not credible. Thank you.



